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Friday 14th February 2025 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Children’s University Half Term Activities 
 
Please find attached February’s half termly Children’s University activities. If your child completes 
any of the activities please email all evidence, photographs, work, etc, to the school office for the 
attention of Mrs Davis. The credits will then be added to your child’s Children’s University log.  
 
In addition to the activity sheet, Children's University are also partnered with PawPrint and they 
have a £3 downloadable activity pack here Children's University Spring Challenge Pack - Pawprint 
Family 
 
I'd also like to remind you of the Invertebrates Fair happening at the University of Staffordshire on 
1st March. Children's University will be in attendance to support you taking part in family activities 
to gain learning credits. Find out more on their Facebook page www.facebook.com/staffsbugfest. 
We hope to see some of you there! 
 
 
Have a lovely half term. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Mrs Davis 
 
Head of School  
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